
QUALITY BROADCASTING CORPORATION
STUDIOS AND EXECUTIVE FFICES
No. 6 GEORGETTI STREET

POST OFFICE BOX 816 TEL.: 6-4248
SAN JUAN, (RIO PIEDRAS) PUERTO RICO

January 13, 1960

Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
walnutport, Pa.

Dear Kermit,

We recieved your very welcome letter toady and were
quite surprised to say the least.

The signal you heard, however, was not a harmonic.
Our studios are located about 2 miles from our
transmitter sight and we pipe our signal to the
tower by FM link rather than land lines. The
frequency you gave is one of the link freqs.
However, the link is only operating at 50 watts
output, so you still did quite well.

Your description of the program material was
very acurate with the exception of our 10:44
advertisement of the American Missionary Gift
Shop. The actual copy is for the Aponte Gift
Shop, followed by an Advertising Council public
service message from the "Religion in American
Life" campaing. However, we will over -look this
minor error and possibly change our copy or schedule
because somebody else might have gotten the same
impression.

You are the second stateside listener we have heard
from. We recieved a card during our night-time
equipment tests on December 27th, from Eric Polkes
in New York. He heard us on the regular 630 frequency
by some conditional fluke, but it was still very
interesting.

Once again, it was níce to hear from you and if you
do hear us again, drop a ESL, Good Luck to you.

Sincerely,

Dean Brian, Production Mgr.
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